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While I realize that change often meets resistance, sometimes the resistance is warranted. I
believe that is the case with any development that would hinder the view of the capitol from
Eno Vino at the top of the AC hotel. It's not just a view, it's a feeling of awe and pride. The
capitol building is beautiful and was created to be appreciated. There are many fine
restaurants in Madison but Eno Vino is set apart by this view. When I think of a special place
to go in Madison, Eno Vino Downtown is at the top of my list. I hope the commission can
find a compromise between the developer and the restaurant that will save this special view
while still promoting commercial development. Don't take this special setting away from all
of us.

Wendy Beck
6300 Ford St.
Monona, WI


mailto:mwbeck6300@gmail.com
mailto:urbandesigncomments@cityofmadison.com

